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Curriculum Implementation Support

The Consortium Strategic Plan includes the use of provincial committees to support the
implementation of the four new provincial curricula. The last fewmonths committees have been
focused on defining the resources, and professional learning required to support the
implementation of the four new curricula. The following reports itemize the key deliverables
planned by each committee.

➢ French Language Arts
➢ French Immersion Language Arts
➢ Science 4-6
➢ Social Studies - Piloting

Strategic Planning and Systemic Reports

The Consortium compiles an annual report that captures a high level summary of the operations
of the provincial organization, and regional consortia. The Annual Report for ARPDCOperations
reflects the organization's successful transitions and accomplishments for 2023/2024.

The report will be available to the public on the “About Us” page of The Consortium website.

Assurance Framework survey:

The second iteration of the Assurance Framework Survey for The Consortium will be shared with
the education partners on January 13th. The survey will be open for two weeks, and will be
followed up with the opportunity for stakeholders to participate in focus groups.

The data received from the survey and focus groups will be instrumental in defining key actions
within The Consortium Strategic Plan. The Consortium leadership team would greatly appreciate
support with the distribution of the survey to educators across the province. Thank you in
advance for your support with this important request!

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1gfscK1NUvTMfWsYSqxK8zdLuzu1K-510/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/19EYCdOTb6DV--3BJomnhHELHoeCNgIpY/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1saJcPWROK6q8cE3kmG67hYAIEEjKo8CA/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1uZYDuUQeBhmF0o2fdiEbTIP5jxyoCygJ/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1N7nEVtLDskop6TgfISSzcRBPOLbYEi_0/view?usp=sharing
https://aplc.ca/


Asynchronous ResourceGrowth

Resource development has become a significant component of Consortium work. The rapid
implementation of new curriculum’s at the Elementary level has created an imperative to provide
educators with quality resources to support the implementation process.

The following statistics show not only the magnitude of what has been accomplished, but also the
reach and impact of the resources that have been created.

➢ The Consortium Website traffic increased 964% with 850,940 page views, up from 88,
248 in the previous year.

➢ The Consortium YouTube channel increased 368% with 48,134 views up from 13,091 in the
previous year.

Although the growth in viewership has been staggering, there are many educators who have not
had the opportunity to view the many resources available on the above sites. Any assistance that
could be provided in connecting teachers to the above resources would be greatly appreciated.

On behalf of The Consortium team “HappyHolidays” and all the best in 2025!

https://aplc.ca/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC7lQR-Ycha0M_vawfwZbKyw

